
RESOLUTION N0. ~() 7 

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY OF EL PASO DE ROBLES 
AUTHORIZING THE ACCEPTANCE OF CONVEYA~TCE TO 

PROPERTY WIthIN T~ CITY OF EL PASO DE ROBLES 

WHEREAS, the City of E1 Paso de Robles has been tendered 

a Deed by Fred S. Kullgren and Maud E. Kullgren, husband and wife, 

for the consid~ratlon of One Dollar (~l.00), to the following de- 

scribed property situate in the City of E1 Paso de Robles, County 

of San Luis 0blspo, State of California, to wit: 

That portion of Lot 6 in Block 206 in the City of 
E1 Paso de Robles, Cognty of San Luis 0bispo, State 
of California, according to map filed for record 
October 25, 1889, in the office of the County Re- 
corder of said County, described as follows: 

Beginning at the Northeast corner of said Lot 6, 
which corner is also the point of intersection of 
the Southerly llne of 36th Street and the Westerly 
line of the Southern Pacific Railroad right of way, 
and being the true point of begi~nlng; thence along 
the following courses and distances: 

From said true point of beginning, South 34o14 , East 
along the Westerly line of said right of way a dis- 
tance of 20.90 feet, thence South 3°50 , East and 
parallel with the Westerly llne of said Lot 6 a 
distance of 96.00 feet, more or less, to the South- 
erly llne of said Lot 6; thence North 86o10 , East 
along the Southerly line of said Lot 6 a distance 
of 60.00 feet to a point; thence North 3°50 , West 
and parallel with the Westerly line of said Lot 6 a 
distance of 94.00 feet to a point; thence North 
48°50 ' West 28.28 feet to a point in the Northerly 
llne of said Lot 6; thence North 86o10 , East along 
the Northerly line of said Lot 6 a distance of 67.10 
feet, more or less, to the ture point of beginning. 

THEREFOP~, BE IT AND IT IS HEREBY RESOLVED by the City 

Council of the City of E1 Paso de Robles that said deed be re- 

ceived and that the City of E1 Paso de Robles pay said sum of 

One Dollar ($i.00) for said land, and accept conveyance of said 

property, and that said Deed be recorded in the office of the 

County Recorder of the County of San Luis 0bispo, State of Calif- 

ornia. 

ATTEST: 

PASSED AND ADOPTED this ~_d day of September, 1952 

r ] MAYOR 


